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ALTON, IL – Because of construction work behind the Alton Memorial Hospital Hatch 
Wing, several parking spots adjacent to the Hatch Wing entrance will be unavailable 
Monday, Dec. 9, through Friday, Dec. 13.



Additionally, the Hatch Wing entrance itself will be closed Wednesday through Friday 
(Dec. 11-13). Patients and visitors are encouraged to use valet parking at the hospital’s 
Duncan Wing entrance during the week, although there could also be limited parking 
available closer to the Smith Wing entrance. When the Hatch entrance is closed Dec. 11-
13, patients and visitors parking in that area should use the Smith Wing entrance.

The closed parking spaces Dec. 9-13 at AMH are represented by the P between the 
Hatch Wing and the generator building. The Hatch Wing entrance is represented by the 
letter D and the Smith Wing entrance by the letter E.


